
 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 

CICERO/JACKSON TOWNSHIP PC MEETING 
For February 2018 

 
For the Record, due to the lack of petitions, with the permission of the President of 
the PC, Dan Strong, the Cicero Jackson Township Plan Director, C.J. Taylor has 
canceled the regularly scheduled Cicero/Jackson Township BZA meeting scheduled 
for February 2018.  
 
  
 
Signatures: 
  
____________________ 
Dan Strong-2018 President 
  
____________________ 
Stephen Zell- 2018 Vice-President 
 
____________________ 
Mark Thomas-2018 Secretary 
 
____________________ 
Kelly Gunn- 2018 Recording Secretary 
 
____________________ 
Date 
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